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Oregon has a robust mail-in voting system that has worked well for over 20 years. 

Voter participation is much higher in Oregon due to this convenient and voter-friendly 

system. I have lived in other states, and do not miss in person voting at all. Please 

support democracy and protect mail-in voting. 


